### St Elizabeth's Catholic Primary

Thave come so that they may have life and have it to the full'

#### Dear Parents/Carers

#### Happy New Year!

On behalf of all of the staff at St Elizabeth's, I would like to wish you a Happy and Joyful New Year. As ever, there are lots of events planned for the coming weeks and months, so please keep a look out for these newsletters or alternatively look on the website for details.

#### Reception Applications

Applications for children wishing to enter our Reception classes must be completed by this coming Monday 15th January. This can be done online, or alternatively a paper copy can be filled in and returned to the office. Please note that for the past 2 years, we have been over-subscribed, meaning we have had to turn people away. Even if your child attends our Nursery at the moment- YOU MUST STILL APPLY FOR A PLACE IN OUR RECEPTION. If you do not apply by 15th January, Sefton Council will look at all other applications before they consider late entries. If you need any assistance, please contact the school office.

#### Religious Education Inspection

Following on from the letter which was sent home yesterday, the Religious Education provision of our school will be inspected on Wednesday 24th January. Please see the letter which was sent home and also please fill in the questionnaire and return to school with your child. We look forward to showcasing how all members of the school, home and parish make St Elizabeth's the special place that it is.

Advance notice that the next Y4 Sacramental meeting is planned for Monday 29th January.

#### Prayer Council

The Prayer Council continue to meet every Friday. They would like to thank parents/carers for the donations that they gave to school before Christmas. These will be passed on by the children to local charities.

#### Winter clothing

Please ensure that your child has suitable clothing for the cold weather as some children have been coming into school without a coat.

Could we also please ask that children bring all that they need with them in the morning as the office staff are getting very tired legs running to the classrooms to drop things off or pass messages! Thank you!

Please get in touch with either the class teacher or myself if we can help you in any way.

Mr Daniels



10th January 2018

# St Elizabeth's Mass Times

Saturday 5pm Sunday 9.30am

## Forthcoming Events

Wednesday 17th January Prayer Praise 1 (KS2)

Friday 19th January
Indoor Athletics

Friday 26th January Y5/6 Girls Football

Please note:

Please pay any outstanding dinner monies asap.

Please inform us of any changes to address or telephone numbers